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Washington, D.C 20505 

f IG -2'0 07-0517 
06 August 2007 

Ms. Darlene M. Connelly 
General Counsel . 
Intelligence Oversight Board 
Room 502 0 
New Executive Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20503 

Dear Ms. Connelly: 

The Office of Inspector General has completed 
its investigation into the circumstances surrounding I 

comments. 

Inspector General 
703-874-2555 

Please let me know if you have questions <?r 

Sincerely, 

tT^fi L. Hëlger^on 
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